
 
Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your child in the Cougar Cub Preschool. We 

accept three to five-year-old children that are potty-trained. Your child must be three 

on/or before the first day of preschool.  

 

When 20 children are enrolled in our preschool, we will consider it full.  After that point if 

we receive any additional complete applications (see requirements below) they will be 

date and time stamped in the order they are received, and children will be placed on 

a waiting list. If any vacancies occur during the school year, we will contact the parents 

at the top of the waiting list and work our way down to fill the vacancies in the center. 

 

Priority of enrollment is as follows- 

1. Returning children from the prior year 

2. Siblings of children from the prior year  

3. Open enrollment on a first come basis 

Completed application includes- 

➢ Copy of your child's birth certificate 

➢ Child’s most recent immunization record 

➢ Non-refundable registration fee of $75.00  

➢ All completed registration forms  

Tuition- 

➢ $130.00 per week for the first child 

➢ $115.00 for a second child per week “(second child” is defined as a parent 

already has one child already enrolled in the center). 

Hours of operation- 

➢ Monday through Friday  

➢ 7:45 A.M. to 3:30 P.M.  

NOTE: We follow the Casa Grande Union High School calendar 

 

We provide morning and afternoon healthy snacks daily to each child. Parents will be 

responsible for providing lunch for their child/children daily.  

 

The Cougar Cubs Preschool runs in conjunction with CGUHS Early Childhood Education 

(ECE) program. ECE is unique in that it is a Career & Technical Education (CTE) program. 

High school students receive instruction based on current research and high quality ECE 

curriculum that supports best practices for early young children’s care and education. 

The high school ECE students assist in the daily routines and operations of the preschool 

under staff supervision. High school students receive academic grades for their 

participation in our preschool. 

 



If you have any questions regarding our Preschool, please feel free to contact our 

Cougar Cubs Preschool staff. We look forward to the opportunity of working with your 

family and having your child in our preschool program. Thank you for entrusting us with 

your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cougar Cub Preschool Staff 

2730 N. Trekell Road  

Casa Grande, AZ  85122 

520-836-8500 ext. 3954  


